
From: Shain, Andy <ashain@thestate.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/31/2016 3:14:20 PM

Subject: Re: Confederate flag rally

No release. Organizers informed me.

On Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 3:09 PM, Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

What's the occasion for this announcement? Did they send out a release? If so, can we see it? 

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Mar 31, 2016, at 2:35 PM, Shain, Andy <ashain@thestate.com> wrote:
 

Chaney/Rob --

The SC Secessionist Party is planning to hold a State House rally on July 10, the anniversary 
of the Confederate flag's removal.

Organizers plan to raise a Confederate flag on a temporary pole near the Confederate 
monument during the rally.

Does the governor's office have any opinion on this event?

This is for a daily story.

Thanks,
Andy

-- 

Andrew Shain
Reporter
The State
1401 Shop Road 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
(803) 445-4904
Web: thestate.com
Twitter: @andyshain

-- 
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